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                      6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

Pay & Display at Line Wall Road, Orange Bastion Car Park & Proposed Motorcycle 
Parking Bays at Zoca Flank  

 
As part of the recommendations from the Sustainable Traffic, Transport & Parking Plan, 
HM Government of Gibraltar is pleased to announce the following Parking 
improvements;  
 

1. Orange Bastion Car Park and Line Wall Road from the American Steps to       
Cloister Ramp will be converted solely into a Car Parking Pay & Display zone. No 
motorcycles will be permitted to park.   

2. The Southern side of Zoca Flank will be converted into a Motorcycle parking 
zone.  

3. The Northern section of Zoca Flank from the access ramp to the American War 
Memorial will remain as free car parking. 

  
This recommendation will coincide with the re-opening of Reclamation Road where 
there will be further motorcycle parking bays. Works to prepare the area for this new 
scheme will commence at 8.00am Saturday 2 July 2016 and will take no longer than a 
week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


